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I fully support the measure sb769 the use of hounds to help with the control of cougar 

number's here in oregon is essential .There are many choices to the cougar's 

outcome after being treed with hounds such as raidio collared for 

study,photography,or harvest to name a few. In my opinion hounds are the best way 

to ethically control there numbers.     Mark Laharty!!! 


